
2022 Officer Election Information

UPDATE MEMBERSHIP LIST

It is crucial that all eligible UAW members are able to vote in 
the upcoming UAW International Officer Election. Membership 
lists - including mailing addresses - need to be up to date so 
that all eligible members can have a voice and cast a ballot in 
the upcoming UAW Election. While the Court-appointed 
Monitor intends to have ballots mailed to members starting on 
or about October 17, 2022, work must still be done to 
continue updates to membership lists. That is because on 
October 18, 2022 the International Union, UAW will send the 
final ballot mailing list to the election vendor. This will allow 
the election vendor to mail ballots to members not included on 
earlier membership list(s). We request that locals update the 
mailing address of all members ASAP, but no later than 
October 17, 2022.


